
From: nschelhammer@healylawfirm.com
To: FOIA Metra
Cc: mgannon@healylawfirm.com
Subject: Conversation confirmation
Date: Monday, January 25, 2016 3:59:48 PM

Freedom of Information Officer:

This email is to confirm the conversation Matthew Gannon had with
Marivel Montes.

The FOIA request submitted includes witness statements, accident
reports, and any and all other written information related to the
incident that occurred on Monday, December 7, 2015 at/near the River
Grove Metra station involving  and Train No. 2202.

Thank you,

Neil Schelhammer
The Healy Scanlon Law Firm
111 West Washington
Suite 1425
Chicago, Illinois 60602
Phone: (312) 977-0100
Fax: (312) 977-0795




